Dear Madam,

Re: Deneve Sweeney -JAANC Awards

I am in receipt of your letter addressed to Mrs. Colleen Montague, Principal of Wolmers' Trust High School for Girls, copy to me regarding scholarship Award in respect of Deneve Sweeney.

I take this grand opportunity to express whole-heartedly gratitude to your team for your kind gesture in contributing six hundred US dollars (\$600US) towards Deneve Sweeney's High School Diploma.

This contribution could not come at a better time as the need is great. I must cease this opportunity to also commend you and your team for the efforts and consideration exhibited in past and is still extending to all the other students towards their upliftment and future endeavors. Continue to be the encouragement to the future leaders of the society and by extension the world.

Thank you once again and I hope and trust that the Almighty will bless you and your team effort immensely.

Yours sincerely,

Evett James Sweeney

Dennis Sweeney

Copy to: Mrs. Coleen Montague, Principal, WolmerTrust for Girls

Source: Handwritten letter signed by Evett James Sweeney & Dennis Sweeney.